
LETTERS OF GRATITUDE  

from 2021/22 GRANT RECIPIENTS 

 
ASSISTANCE LEAGUE OF SLO COUNTY 
I just wanted to thank you for the generous grant for our chapter and our 
mission.  Making a difference in the life of an underserved student would not be 
possible without the actions of organizations like yours. 
 
CAMBRIA YOUTH ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION 
Thank you so much for your generous funding of our grant request. These 
funds will help cover the majority of our budget for our new spring soccer 
program which saw an enormous participation last spring. 
 
SENIOR NUTRITION PROGRAM OF SLO COUNTY 
I want to thank you for your donation to support our Meals That Connect 
mission to serve daily lunches to seniors in the Cambria and San Simeon 
communities. Your generous donation will provide meals to seven seniors for 
an entire year. 
 
ESTERO BAY KINDNESS COALITION 
Dear friends at the Cambria Community Council, thank you all so very much for 
your generosity and support. You guys are so amazing and we so appreciate 
you. 
 
COMMUNITY FOUNDATION OF ESTERO BAY, INC. 
It is with sincere gratitude that I write to you today on behalf of our board. We 
are thrilled to receive a grant from the Cambria Community Council. By 
selecting the CFEB as a recipient of this generous grant you will directly 
contribute to monetary awards that will enable youth in Cambria, who otherwise 
may not be financially able, to participate in organized youth sports and 
enrichment programs. 
 
HONOR FLIGHT CENTRAL COAST CALIFORNIA 
On behalf of Honor Flight Central Coast California, we’d like to thank you for 
your donation. Your gift will allow us to continue the important work that begin 
locally in 2013. We plan to have four flights annually. Your support ensures that 
we can recognize and think our heroes for their service. 
 


